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           03 March 2022 

Dear Members 

Please find attached the 3rd draft of the Meat Classification Regulations. This follows a previous round 
of comments by the industry. 

You are welcome to submit your comments on the template directly to the department. with a copy to 
the RMAA.  Alternatively, you may submit your comments to the RMAA for collation by the 10th 
March 2022. 

Kind regards  

 
 

 

 

G C NEETHLING 

GENERAL MANAGER 

RED MEAT ABATTOIR ASSOCIATION 
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